

September 6, 2022

Mayor Thomas P. Tallman Village of Hamburg 100 Main St. Hamburg, NY 14075

## Re: NY Forward Application

Dear Mayor Tallman,

I am writing this letter in support of the Village of Hamburg's application to the 2022 NY Forward Program. The Village of Hamburg Lake Street and the West End Corridor are primed for strategic public investments and ready for revitalization.

The Village of Hamburg's application includes several projects which if awarded will help continue revitalization of our community. What's more, the public investment will build upon recent public and private investments, Village planning and zoning updates, and the recently completed West End streetscape project. The Lake Street and West End Corridor is a regionally unique area that is an important component to increasing tourism and improving the economic conditions and quality of life within the Village of Hamburg. I am confident the Village of Hamburg has the capacity, community support, volunteerism, enthusiasm, and experience required to deliver on their application.

Therefore, I strongly support the Village's submission of the NY Forward application. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 716-648-4145.

Sincerely,

Sean Doyle

**Executive Director**